
****EVEN ALERT****
 

Hello everyone!  
 
Please help with this.

Fox has a new show, Unhitched, tentatively scheduled to air in March.  One of the 
promos for this program shows a rat being microwaved to death by two boys. 

As you all know, animal cruelty is not entertainment.  And what message does this 
example send to our young people?

Please take just a moment of your time to politely but firmly ask Fox to stop airing 
this promo and not to air this episode.  It will only take a minute of your time to call 
and/or email.  (Robert and I have done both.)

Please forward this request, as you see fit, to others in your circle and ask your friends 
and family if they would also do the same.

Email:
askfox@fox.com

Call   Fox Viewer Comment Line  :
310-369-3066
You will get an answering machine.  Please leave a polite message.

Thank you, Claudia, PCRM, for this information and thank you everyone for taking 
action on this.

Lin

--
Peace, 
Lin Silvan 
Executive Director 
Eugene Veg Education Network (EVEN) 
1574 Coburg Rd., #120 
Eugene OR 97401 
541-343-8055 
eugvegedunet@comcast.net 
www.eugeneveg.org
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****EVEN ALERT****
Dear EVEN Members and Supporters,
 
Please read this very important message from UO SETA Co-Director, Carrie 
Freeman, and learn what we all can do to help save one of the few veg 
restaurants in Eugene!
Thank you!
Lin
--
Peace, 
Lin Silvan 
Executive Director 
Eugene Veg Education Network (EVEN) 
541-343-8055 
www.eugeneveg.org
 

###
 

A Message from Carrie Freeman, SETA Co-Director
 
"Read the Emerald or talk to Cathy at Holy Cow to find out about what you 
can do to support Holy Cow Cafe, as the EMU says they plan to replace it 
with Laughing Planet next year. 
 
I say why not replace Subway, instead, with Laughing Planet? But don't 
replace the only vegetarian restaurant on campus with one that serves flesh, 
even if it is "vegetarian-friendly." We want additional eco and ethical 
restaurants, not just one, and we certainly don't want to lose a vegetarian 
haven and local icon like Holy Cow Cafe.

WHAT TO DO:

1. Go to Holy Cow and sign their petitions. 
 
2. Write a letter to The Emerald at letters@dailyemerald.com. 
 
3. Write an email to the EMU Food Services Director, John Costello at 
jcost@uoregon.edu or call him at 346-3719.  
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